Dear Pastor Lim 林晢陽牧師,收信平安,

Once again I wish to thank you for remembering my work on Taiwan. My years there made it possible to continue working with our Taiwanese brothers and sisters in Michigan. I was always blessed by the good people of the Royal Oak Taiwanese Fellowship and the good people of the Taiwanese Church in Ann Arbor and their students of the Mustard Seed Bible Study group. They are all good Taiwanese people who love Christ and their dear homeland of Taiwan.

My wife and I miss them all very much since we moved to Cortlandt Manor, New York. We are always so happy when some of them come to visit family in this area or just come to see New York City and then drop by to see us here. What a joy it is to see them when they are here. If your work ever brings you to New York City or nearby (there are many Taiwanese congregations hereabouts) my wife and I would be happy if you could find time to drop by. We have enough room to host you for a day or two. We live only 50 minutes from New York City on the Metro North train or by car. Our new address is: 33 Deforest Drive, Cortlandt Manor, New York 10567 (tel. 248-250-1134).

We pray constantly for our Taiwanese brothers and sisters here in America and especially those on Taiwan. We were shocked to hear the results of the recent voting on Taiwan

With a prayer for blessing on your work, I am Your brother in Christ, 以馬內利